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Date : 22 July, 2013

To : Mr. Michael Crellen
Villa # 92

Subj. : KEEPING PETS IN RESIDENTIAL HOUSES:

Dear Mr. Crellen,

As per Al Jude Village rules and regulations, occupants are not allowed
to keep pets in their house inside the compound. Some exception are
given on strict'conditions. You were allowed to keep a dog on condition
that you will keep it strictly inside your house and your backyard and
never let it out whether ona leash or otherwise.

Now we received complamts from your fellow residents about your
Wdlkmg with the dog along the street and even running after a kid. This
is not acceptable.

If you cannot abide this Al Jude regulations, we have no other optlon but
to termmate your lease and you have to vacate the compo und :
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